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December 17, 2018 

Attention: Permanent Functional Impairment (PFI) 

Providers  

Subject: Upcoming Procurement Process 

  

The current PFI contract has been in place since June 1, 2012, and will expire on November 30, 

2019. As a current PFI provider, we would like to inform you that the procurement process for a 

new PFI contract will commence in the New Year. You can expect to see a RFP for PFI Services 

posted on BC BidTM (https://www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca/open.dll/welcome?language=En) in early 

January, 2019.   

We wish you and yours a happy holiday season.   

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program providers. If you would like 
to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com 

requesting the change. 
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